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Dear Friends

Spring is finally here and
the sun is out after quite a
few cold days lately. At the
moment we are enjoying a
week off school for our
Spring break. Not many
schools take this week off
but we always find it useful
in the middle of a very
busy year.

Our school’s march didn’t
happen as there was so
little enthusiasm. It was as
if we'd already celebrated
and this was too late.
Anyway, the Annexe school
was able to use the same
date to hold their Folklore
day which went really well.
We had visitors from
Ireland and were able to
take them to the Annexe
school for the event. It was
great to see our SAMS
Ireland boss once more.

New; from Paraguay
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We will be back in school on Monday and the year 11’s start their IGCSE
exams almost immediately, The year seems to race by after that. Last
week was a very busy week as we tried to fit in all the extra activities
before our break. The secondary spent most of last week celebrating one
thing or another! On Tuesday they had sports day up at our sports ground.
They were back there on Thursday for a day retreat with Pastor Ronnie and
Pastor Donald. They had a good time out and the weather was great on
both days. On Friday they celebrated Youth day in school with a service
followed by competitions and entertainment by their teachers. They went
home at midday and so started their break. Many of the families have
travelled this week. We're pleased to report that the lower secondary boys
have calmed down in the last few weeks. Thanks to all of you who prayed.

The Secondary also had a visit from DENIDE which is a group working with

kids with special needs and preparing them for work. They sang and
danced and it was great when one of the older boys got up with one of the
lads who was a really good dancer and danced with him. We have invited a
special football team to come and play with us at the Sports ground after
the holiday.




